
Dear		{{	contact.FIRSTNAME	}}
	
As	you	might	have	heard,	PACE	has	cancelled	the	Strawberry	Social	for	this	year.
We	are,	however,	excited	to	announce	that	PACE	will	be	running	an	“At	Home
Scavenger	hunt”	on	Sunday,	June	7th	at	2	PM,	via	an	online	Zoom
meeting.
	
We	know	that	many	families	in	Canada	are	struggling	financially	at	this	time	due
to	the	COVID-19	pandemic,	and	we	have	all	been	asked	to	“Stay	Home.	Save
Lives”.
	
This	is	an	excellent	“Stay	At	Home”	opportunity	to	include	the	entire	family
“bubble”	or	join	as	an	individual	for	some	online	social	interaction	via	Zoom.	We
are	requesting	a	small	donation	of	$15	for	families,	or	$10	for	an	individual.
	
The	Zoom	Meeting	coordinates	will	not	be	posted	online,	so	please
register/donate	in	advance,	and	we	will	send	an	email	with	further
details.

The	Scavenger	Hunt	will	be	one	of	our	primary	fundraising	events	for	this	year,
and	tickets	to	our	in-person	Strawberry	Social	usually	cost	$75	each.	So	we	ask
you	to	give	generously	as	the	needs	of	the	Basic	Schools	are	great.	The	funds
raised	will	be	used	towards	our	Adopt-A-School	and	Model	School	projects,
and	a	tax	receipt	will	be	issued	for	donations	of	$25	or	more.	However,	any
amount	will	be	truly	appreciated.
	
We	thank	you	for	your	continued	support	and	we	know	that	you	are	committed
as	we	are	to	Helping	Young	Children	Succeed.

Our	best	wishes	and	grateful	appreciation.

Diana	R.	Burke
President
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